
Hi! Welcome to ELA! I’m 
honored to be your 
teacher this year and can’t 
wait to get to know you. 

This will be my 20th year 
teaching and 3rd year at 
CRMS and there’s no other 
school I’d rather be at!

We have a lot to cover this 
year, BUT most importantly, 
you should be ready to read 
lots of books! Students are 
expected to read 20 minutes 
independently at home each 
day.

It’s also very important you 
have the correct materials 
each day.
● Pencils/pens
● 1 composition notebook
● 1 package of loose-leaf paper
● 1 pocket folder
● highlighter
● Planner (school provided)

If you have trouble getting 
supplies, see our guidance 
office.

Email: janet.runningrowe@ahschools.us
Phone: 763.506.4800
Webpage: 
https://www.ahschools.us/site/Default.aspx?PageID=34279 

Parents: ’ll be sending out a newsletter 
each month through our email system. 
Please make sure the office has a 
current email for you.
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I grew up in 
Minneapolis, and 
graduated from 
Roosevelt High School. 
I received my degree  
from Augsburg 
College.

I also earned my 
Masters Degree in 
Teaching through 
St. Mary’s 
University.
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